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Greetings BFC! 

 

We hope everyone enjoyed a wonderful and safe week despite the continuous rainy and humid 

weather. 

 

 Marriage Course starting soon! 

As many of you have heard, The Marriage Course will be starting again this Fall, Friday 

September 28th. 

However to make this happen we need your help. We require volunteers in order to ensure the 

success of the program so that the couples can have a wonderful experience. We only ask for 

your help once a week. We need cooks to prepare the meals and babysitters to take care of the 

children so that our couples can completely devote this time to each other. 

If you are interested, please fill out the form below, otherwise volunteer registration will be 

available in person after Sunday Service until the program starts. 

Click HERE to fill out the volunteer form. 

 

Click here to watch the latest Weekly Update 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

6th Anniversary of True Father's Seonghwa 

In an effort to create a beautiful environment for the 6th anniversary of True Father's Seonghwa, 

we encourage everyone to continue our precious tradition and make an offering of love and 

gratitude in memory of our dear True Father. The suggested donation is $300 per family, and of 

course, all donations are appreciated and will be gratefully received.  

To make your offering, you can visit the website in the following link: 6th Seonghwa Anniversary 

Special Donation 

 

 

 

 

 

What to Expect 

A national Level 2 Blessing Workshop is coming up at UTS in Barrytown, New York on August 12-

14, 2018, right after the Blessed Culture & Sports Festival!   

Designed for those who are preparing to begin the Matching Process or want to learn more about it, 

the content will give participants a clear, step-by-step guide to getting started with the Matching 

Process. 



 

 

There will also be plenty of time for discussion and interaction with other workshop participants. You 

will have the chance to hear testimonies from couples about their experience with the Matching 

Process. 

Who's it for? 

The content is intended for anyone 18+ who is preparing for the Matching Process. The education is 

also required in order to become a Matching Candidate.   

Parents of young adults are also encouraged to attend this workshop so that they can learn the 

same content in preparation for discussions as a family. Matching Supporters are also encouraged 

to attend. 

Schedule 

The program will begin on Sunday, August 12 with check-in at 4:30 PM, dinner at 6:00 PM, and 

program at 7:00 PM. The program will conclude at 2:00 PM on Tuesday, August 14.  

For questions, contact us at bfmadmin@ unification,org or 212-997-0055.   

 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 

 


